
 

 

Parents and Citizens’ Associations 
of Darra Sate School 

 
What happens if we've ordered a tuckshop meal and my 
child is away on Friday? 

 
If your child won't be at school on Friday and you've ordered a tuckshop meal, please let the 
school office know before 9 am via our admin email admin@darrass.eq.edu.au. If we know before 
9am, we can shift your child's order to the following Friday. We need to know about any order 
changes before 9 am because that's when the food preparation for the day starts.   
 
There is one exception—we can’t shift sushi or rice paper roll orders. This is because we order 
these rolls from our supplier prior to tuckshop day. We can hold sushi and rice paper rolls for 
collection up until first break. 
 
While orders can be shifted to the following week when your child is away, orders cannot be held 
over for multiple weeks. 
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